THE BAKERY L.L.C. STUDIOS

61 Pleasant Street Portland, ME 04101

January 12, 2009

Dept. of Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall Room 315
Attention: Susan Hunt
389 Congress Street
Portland ME 04101

Dear Susan Hunt:

I received your Certified #7003 3110 0002 6063 7186 letter on Saturday, January 10, when I went into The Bakery Studios to pick up mail. No one had signed for this Certified mail, but it was left in my mailbox at 61 Pleasant Street anyway.

After I read your letter, I went out to check on the couch, as I had seen it in prior weeks and wondered who it belonged to and why it was left in front of one of our buildings. The couch was no longer there.

I called our Building Manager, Steve Gifford, at (207) 749-5749, and he said that the couch had been removed last week, some time after you had written this letter. I think he said that there was another notice left at The Bakery last week that was passed on to the owners that I knew nothing about.

At any rate, this matter has been taken care of. If you have any questions, please call me at (207) 781-4572, or write me at The Bakery.

Thank you.

Bette Lee

Sincerely

Financial Manager